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Purchase of Fire Apparatus (Four Replacement Pumpers) for the Mesa Fire and Medical Department
(Citywide)

The four replacement pumpers are part of MFMD’s ongoing apparatus replacement schedule and will
be used as emergency response frontline units.  The four apparatus that are being replaced are
reserves and have met established replacement criteria and will be sold by a sealed bid process or
traded-in as part of the City’s fire apparatus purchase agreement with Pierce Manufacturing.

The City entered into a five-year fire apparatus Master Purchase Agreement with Pierce
Manufacturing in 2014 and a three-year renewal in 2019. Staff is studying purchase options including
apparatus brands for future purchases.

The Mesa Fire and Medical Department and Purchasing recommend awarding this purchase to
Pierce Manufacturing Inc., through their designated local dealer, Hughes Fire Equipment Inc., at
$3,238,433.74. This purchase is funded by 2018 Public Safety Bonds.
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